
From: tom Kovalicky
To: FS-comments-intermtn-payette
Subject: Plans for the Stibnite Gold project need to protect water quality and restore habitat
Date: Saturday, June 17, 2017 7:27:51 PM

Dear Payette Forest Supervisor Keith Lannom and staff,

Hopefully you will make a decision that is good for the 7th Generation, and the Wilderness Resource and not a
Mining Company    

Mr. tom Kovalicky




